For most people associated with CPA, school activities never end. Even during the summer, staff prepares for the up-coming year. Football players begin to lift weights and practice. The cheerleaders prepare for the Jamboree Competition. Also, many organizations such as Student Council establish their agendas.

But everyone has learned that working over the summer has its advantages: by working together, both students and teachers can KEEP IN TOUCH.

During a summer meeting, Mrs. Brightwell discusses the yearly agenda with Student Council officers: Henry Sauls, Stephanie Padgett, Ashleigh Padgett, and Amy Godley.

Mrs. Armentrout and Miss Litchfield sift through decorations to spice up their rooms before the start of the school year.



